
Thank you for being a friend of the                    

UC Master Gardener Program of Colusa County 

HAPPY GIVINGTUESDAY! 

Today, people around the world will come together to celebrate generosity 

and make an impact.  

• Donate at ucanr.edu/GivingTuesday. Remember, every gift 

counts.  

• Follow us on Facebook for updates.  

#GivingTuesday #GiveBack 

• Share this message with friends and family and encourage them to 

join the movement! 

It’s the generosity of individuals and volunteers like you that helps share 

trusted information and resources, celebrating the green thumbs and big 

hearts of the UC Master Gardener Program of Colusa County. Together, 

we can make this Giving Tuesday a day of giving back and growing 

together. 

Donations will fund the Donna Critchfield demonstration garden at the 

Education Village in Williams.  

Thank you, 

Gerry Hernandez 

ucanr.edu/GivingTuesday 
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